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Our first week back after spring break was a busy
one interrupted by an early dismissal and
district-wide internet outage. Fortunately, our
teachers were able to pivot to allow meaningful
learning opportunities without internet, and student
academics remained the priority.

Our sixth graders are entering the Capitol Hill
Challenge and learning about citizenship as well as
fiscal responsibility. As a part of this program,
Congresswoman Erin Houchin visited with them.
Our students were enthusiastic about the
experience and asked very thoughtful questions.
We are so proud of them for representing New
Washington!

ILEARN testing will begin on April 16 for middle
school students. Please encourage your student to
participate in our Dress Up Days.

Junior and Senior Parents: Prom is on April 20 at
Franklin Farms! Tickets are currently on sale before

school and during lunch. Students wanting to
attend After Prom may sign up using the link in
their English Google Classroom.

We currently have a school spirit shop open.
You may order apparel by clicking this link.
The store will close on April 11.

https://stores.inksoft.com/WS101087/shop/home

